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CHICAGO – At the request of the Broadview Police Department, the Cook County Sheriff's 

Office (CCSO) and the Illinois State Police (ISP), with assistance from the Cook County 

Department of Emergency Management and Regional Security and the Illinois Emergency 

Management Agency (IEMA), have established a temporary Unified Command to coordinate 

public safety measures in Broadview around the facility being used by U.S. Immigration and 

Customs Enforcement (ICE).   

 

The Unified Command is setting up designated areas where people can safely exercise their rights, 

which will support the safety of the public, and ensure vehicular traffic can safely access the roads 

in the area. The goal of the Unified Command is to protect the health and safety of all individuals, 

including nearby Broadview residents and businesses, and enable the peaceful expression of First 

Amendment rights. The agencies involved in this operation will neither assist nor obstruct 

enforcement of federal immigration statutes in compliance with state and federal law. 

 

Uniformed officers will be on site to help direct people to the designated areas. In addition to 

protecting the safety and rights of people peacefully expressing their views, these measures will 

also ensure that third parties that need access to the facility – including attorneys and legal 

representatives, people bringing medicine to detainees, and representatives from foreign 

consulates – will maintain clear points of access to the facility.  

 

Below are designated protests areas, which will be marked on site. 
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